
ASHLAND COUNTY 

HOUSE NUMBERS 
 
The EMA Office only issues house numbers to those who 
live in the county of Ashland.  
 
The office does not issue house numbers to residents 
living within city or village corporations.  
 
To obtain a new house number for those that reside on 
township or county roads, a copy of your approved 
driveway permit is required. The permit is obtained from 
the County Engineer’s Office.  
 
For those who live on state routes or US routes, contact 
ODOT for driveway approval.  
 
You can email, U.S. mail, or deliver in person, a copy of 
the approved driveway permit to the County EMA office.  
 
Once received, it may take 7-10 days to process your 
request.  
 
When the house number is assigned, you and the post 
office will be notified.  


